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From: Jesse Bott <black_hawk0123@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 11:21 AM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Birch solar project, case number 20-1605-EL-BGN
 
To whom it may concern. There is an abundance of reasons to why birch solar should NOT be thrust
into the proposed area. Here are a few.
 
* Eagles, hawks, falcons, deer and coyotes will all be negatively affected in some way or another.
 
*Well water contamination
 
*Fish/swimming pond contamination.
 
*Water run off issues.
 
*Cellular service interference. (Safety hazard)
 
*Security lights at night and inverter noise.
 
*Birch solar has not been forthcoming on many different issues.
 
*Property value loss.
 
*Visually a horrid nuisance that will devastatingly eradicate our beautiful scenes, lush green crops
and the amazing sunsets. The entire reason we live out here in the country and away from cities.
 
Last but not least...
 
*NON-AMERICAN materials! (Need I say more?)
 
I implore you to make a wise, well educated decision and deny birch solar. Thank you!
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click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click the Phish Alert
Button if available. 

mailto:csc@ohio.gov


This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

11/18/2020 12:02:20 PM

in

Case No(s). 20-1605-EL-BGN

Summary: Public Comment of Jesse Bott, via website, electronically filed by Docketing  Staff
on behalf of Docketing


